Patient Social Security # Policy

All patients must provide their social security number at the time of scheduling or prior
to their first appointment.

Patients that do not comply with this policy will be required to pay for all services prior
to any appointment, procedure or surgery.

If the patient’s insurance company pays our claim following the date of service(s), we
will reimburse the patient.

If the patient does not agree to the pre-payment of services option, our physicians will
not be able to see them.

We use this information for:
Patient identification & verification purposes;
Insurance purposes;

Bill collection process;

Implant warranty purposes;

Hospital surgery scheduling (Hospital requirement) process.

We appreciate your help and cooperation in this and look forward to meeting you.
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